THE NEWSLETTER, Vol VI, No. 31, page two

THE FRAMES for the TENT PLATFORMS for camp are being constructed by Mr. Jones. He could use some help on Saturday, May 26th from some "Dads" who are handy with hammers to put on the flooring. Lunch will be provided, let us know you are coming.

NULOS HEL

COMMENCEMENT EXCERCISES will be held Saturday, June 2nd at 10:30AM. Speaker will be the Reverend Dr. Ernest Gordon, Dean of the University Chapel. Dr. Gordon was a Japanese prisoner of war in Thailand during World War II. His recent book, "Through the Valley of the Kwai," published by Harper and Brothers, is the story of his experience during these years and what led him into the Christian ministry.

FIFTEEN more "schoolboy" campers will be accepted for camp this summer and registration for camp will cease. The response to our advertising and local auditions in school assembly programs has been very gratifying.

THE NEWSLETTER - editor-in-chief, Richard Funk, contributors this week - Mark Leonard, James DeLoach, Charles Danner, Michael O'Flaherty, David Hollander, Jim Bellanca, and David Huggins

ાં મહત્વતા

Americas Diragings Boys

THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Box 350 - Rosedale Road Princeton, New Jersey

Return and Forwarding Postage Guaranteed
Form 3547 Requested

Non-profit Org.
U.S. Postage Pd.
Princeton, N.J.
Permit No. 194

tarr were to those the sew

Mr. + Mrs. R. L. Price

eliq: